NOTICE RE PMA PARKING LOT/GARDENS (as agreed with BB 5.1.08)
The Portland Planning Board will hold a Workshop to consider a proposal by the Portland Museum of Art for use and improvement of the former YWCA site for a Museum-related employee/volunteer parking lot and open gardens along Spring and Oak Streets.

The project will be reviewed for compliance with the site plan and conditional use (B-3 Zone) requirements.
The workshop is an opportunity for the applicant to present a proposal to the Planning Board in an informal session, which is open to the public.  Public comments will be taken at this meeting.
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